
Central School PTO Minutes 

The first PTO meeting of the 2017-2018 school year was held on Wednesday, September 13th 

at 1:45pm in the All-purpose room. 

Executive board members in attendance: Lisa Slepokura- President, Daniela Rosa-VP of 

Membership, Mee Eriksson- VP of Fundraising, Carmela Phan- Treasure, Catherine Zalepa- 

Secretary 

1. Welcome- Lisa Slepokura 

2. Approval of Minutes: (May 20, 2017) 

 Motion to Approve: Melissa Ulsaker 

 Second Motion: Laura Lofling 

3. Budget Review- Carmela Phan 

 Motion to Approve: Sara Byrne 

 Second Motion: Jeanine Sarosy  

4. PTO Events 2017/2018- Thank you to all volunteers! 

 Back to School Luncheon- Carmela Phan/Mini Thanasegaren & Committee volunteers; 

Thank  you cards were shared 

 Supply Kits-Doreen Clemente  

 Newsletter-Daniela Rosa 

 Back to school night packets- Mee Eriksson & Daniela Rosa 

 Spirit wear- Executive board/6th graders 

 Kid Stuff Coupon Books- Catherine Zalepa; Due Wednesday, September  20th 

 Food Days- Jen Nuzzi; All contracts have been signed with vendors, over 70 parents have 

signed up, NEED MORE PEOPLE TO CHAIR 

Review list of events/SOS 

 After school programs- Mee Eriksson;Wee Little Arts introducing 2 classes ages: K-2, 3-5; 

Chess Club Flyer typo revised $140 for 7 weeks 

 Looking into Bricks 4 Kids Trial as per parent interest; Evaluate the afterschool 

programs/survey; After school teacher programs will be approved next week  

 Food Days- Update/Volunteer- Jen Nuzzi 



 SEPAG- Carrie Kahana; Special Education Parent Advisory Group 

Upcoming Events- September/October 

 Spirit Wear Sales- BTSN- Wednesday, September 13th 

 HR Parents/Teacher Luncheon- Wednesday, September 20th; meet with HR teacher/set 

up calendar for class parties 

 Ladies Night Out- Wednesday, October 11th- Mee Eriksson/Jessica Mendoza; Theme: 

Denim & Diamonds @ Saly G's in Warren 

 Family Outing-Saturday, October 21st-Camp River Bend; NEED CHAIR 

 Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 27th; NEED CHAIR 

5. Principal's Report- Mrs. Tugya- Please visit the volunteer training link (confidentiality and 

following rules in school, etc.) on the home page; We have welcomed  14 new staff members; 

New Security System, District wide: Visitor Management System, Please visit the office to 

register your driver's license, Food days badges will be pre-printed, during bigger events, we 

will manually sign in. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:45pm. 

 

  

 

 


